

Buckhorn High School Bands

"A Nationally Recognized School of Excellence"
4123 Winchester Road
New Market, AL. 35761
Phone: 256-379-2123 ext. 2127
Jacob Souder, Director of Bands
jsouder@madison.k12.al.us

Dear friend:

In the last several years, the Buckhorn Band program has experienced an incredible amount of growth all the way from our beginning bands to our high school marching and concert bands. In the last two years, the high school band has grown an astonishing 22% and the middle school bands are now the 2nd largest program in Madison County. We are one of the fastest growing schools in this part of the state and our band is a true testament to that growth! More and more students want to join band and we want them to be able to.

Our band receives absolutely NO school system or state funding. We are 100% self-sustaining. That means travel, uniforms, instrument purchasing and maintenance, music, and supplies all come from fundraising. With the significant growth we are seeing this year alone, we don't have enough instruments for our students. We are in great need of donations in the form of sponsorships. Your donation will DIRECTLY affect the opportunities our students will have!

Your donation will be responsible for funding new instruments, uniforms, music, instructors, and help fund a new 24 foot trailer which the band has been in much need of to be able to travel. You'll also have the opportunity to get your name and/or business logo ON our trailer, and more!

With your sponsorship, we are happy to advertise your business name and/or logo, as thousands of people in our community and all across North Alabama see our band perform frequently in our school's stadium and across the Southeast. Here are the sponsorship levels:

Friends of the Buckhorn Band:

For a donation of \$250, we will have your name and/or business logo printed on the outside of our stadium concession stand.

Blue Level Donors:

For a donation of \$500, we will have your name and/or business logo printed on the outside of our stadium concession stand and on the back of the 2013 Buckhorn Band Fall t-shirt (if received by June 1, 2013).

Gold Level Donors:

For a donation of \$1000, we will have your name and/or business logo printed on the outside of our stadium concession stand and dedicate a small portion on the back of our new 24 foot trailer to your name and/or business logo.

Director's Club:

For a donation of \$1500+, we will have your name and/or business logo printed on the outside of our stadium concession stand and dedicate a larger portion on the back of our new 24 foot trailer to your name and/or business logo.

With support from sponsors like you, our bands will be able continue building the high standards of musical excellence, professionalism, dedication, and work ethic that our program strives to instill in each young student. We hope that you'll consider becoming a sponsor of the Buckhorn Band through your tax-deductible donation! (Tax # - 63-6000974)

Becoming a sponsor is easy! Just send your contact information with your business name and/or logo, and donation to the address at the top of this letter. Please make checks payable to "Buckhorn High School Band".

Thank you so much for your support of our students and the Buckhorn Band program!